
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  July 26, 2016 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 001 
Description:  $500.00     
Given By:  Graves Oil Company    
Purpose:  Science & Math   
Site:   TMS       
Presented By: Kristy Luse 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 002 
Description:  $300.00 
Given By: South Central Association of Teachers of 

Japanese       
Purpose:  Japanese Classroom  
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 


